
 
11 September 2020 
 
Prof. Ma. Theresa T. Payongayong​,​ ​Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
Prof. Adeline A. Pacia, MTM​,​ ​Vice Chancellor for Administration 
Prof. Gonzalo A. Campoamor II, PhD​, Vice Chancellor for Research and Development 
University of the Philippines Diliman 
 
Dear Vice Chancellors: 
 
The Diliman Learning Resource Center (DLRC), under the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Student               
Affairs (OVCSA), is committed to providing learning assistance programs to the mga iskolar ng bayan,               
and conducting learning extension activities to other members of the community. 
 
One of the projects of DLRC that aims to support the learning advancement of the UP Diliman                 
community is the ​DLRC x Coursera Campus Initiative Program​. Through this, the unit is able to                
secure free Coursera slots with full access to more than 3,000 courses which can be browsed here                 
bit.ly/UPCourseraCourses. In relation to this, we are requesting that this project be disseminated to all ​UP                
Diliman faculty, administrative personnel, and REPS​. Below are the registration forms: 
 
Faculty : bit.ly/CourseraUPDFaculty  
Admin and REPS : bit.ly/CourseraUPDStaff 

 
Note that UP Mail is needed to access these forms. For staff who do not have UP Mail, the Admin Officer                     
or Unit Head must download and accomplish this file bit.ly/ELCoursera and send it to ​lrc.upd@up.edu.ph               
with the subject “Coursera Ëndorsement Letter”. These forms will accept answers until ​September 20              
(Sunday) ​provided that there are still available slots. Enrollment to all desired courses will be until                
September 30 (Wednesday) only, but the duration of each course differs, and some can be completed                
until December 31, 2020. 
 
If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your support, and we hope to                     
offer more projects like this in the future. 
 
Regards, 
 
Prof. Dan Anthony D. Dorado 
Director, DLRC 

 
Endorsed by: 

 
Prof. Louise Jashil R. Sonido 
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs 
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